
This week at school we finished our unit on arctic weather and arctic 
animals.  We talked about the cold temperatures and which animals 

like to live in these kinds of conditions.

Some of the stories we read this week included: Shh! Bears Sleeping, 
Winter Things, Polar Bear Paddle, Never Touch a Polar Bear!, Polar 

Bears, and A Loud Winter’s Nap.

During our fine motor crafts, the kiddos enjoyed playing winter 
matching, winter bingo, and in our snow-filled (cotton ball) sensory bin 

that was filled with lots of different kinds of arctic animals.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music class.  We have been working 
very hard on sounding out the syllables in our names using rhythm 

sticks.  Everyone is doing such a great job with it!

During our free time on Wednesday, Miss Ilia brought Charlotte in to 
play with us.  Miss Ilia read us a story about polar bears and then we 

played together in the vet center.

As soon as we saw the sun shining on Wednesday, we decided it would 
be a great day to go outside!  Everyone had such a great time on the 

playground, soaking up the fresh air!

To end our week, Miss Carly came in to read us several stories about 
love/friendship and Valentine’s Day.  She also helped us make a super 

cute Valentine’s Day craft!

Next week we will be learning about dental health.  Our letter of the 
week will be “L”.  When it is your child’s show & share day, please have 

them bring in something that begins with that letter.
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Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

winter gear necessary to go 

outside each day they are at 

school.  Please make sure all 

items are clearly labeled.

Thursday, February 8th 
Open House for 2024-2025 School Year

6:00pm-7:30pm
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Friday, February 16th

NO AFTER SCHOOL

Monday, February 19th 
Presidents Day Holiday

NO SCHOOL
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